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Read through the information found below about 9-year-old footballer Ellie 

Duffy’s campaign. Do you agree that girls’ football should be classed as elite in 

the same way as the boys’ has been? 

Source: Comic Relief 

 

 

 

Ellie’s petition ‘Girls have Goals’ can be found online www.change.org/girlshavegoals 

Left: Ellie Duffy at 

football training. 

Right: Ellie’s letter 

to the FA. 

Source: Ellie Duffy 

Boys at football academies 

are elite from the age of 8 

but girls are only elite at 18 

years old. Ellie found this to 

be extremely unfair and 

clearly a disparity in 

opportunities for girls. Ellie 

also wrote to the FA and the 

women’s FA to ask them to 

explain their decision and to 

change their minds. 

 

Four days after Ellie started the petition, the FA 

announced that they had changed their decision 

and now were allowing girls under 18 at RTCs to 

train! 

Ellie has decided to continue her petition and to 

share her story to ensure the FA will consider her 

point that girls at RTCs should be named elite to 

make sure they are valued for their talent and 

given the same training opportunities as boys the 

same age. 


